
Cross Flow 
www.bendigocarclub.com.au 

 
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687 

 
P.O. Box 361, Bendigo. 3552 

 
General Meetings 

1st Thursday of Each Month from 8pm 

March 2016 
 



Upcoming BCC events
3rd March    BCC General Meeting     Maiden Gully 
6th March   CANCELLED Test and Tune   Bagshot 
6th March   Working Bee       Bagshot 
26th March   BCC Easter Saleyards Dash   Huntly 
10th April   BCC VCAS round      Bagshot. 
 

Bendigo Car Club Office Bearers 2014-2015 
President:        Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 506492 
Vice President:       Darden Brown      
Secretary       David Dixon  Ph 0416 219195 
Assist Secretary      Daniel Rossi  
Treasurer:       Glenyce Coombs     
Assistant Treasurer:      Craig Hardiman  
Membership Sec’:      Jim and Glenyce Coombs Ph 0407 330957 
Property Officer:      Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 506492  
Regular Members:        Kevin Symons , Jim Coombs,  

Peter Valentine, Craig Button,  
Brad Hall, Robert Andre 

Facilities Maintenance Coordinator  Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 506492 



 
Presidents Report. 

Well club members our Test and Tune Day is a victim of dry 
weather it has been cancelled and a small working bee is in its place, 
10 till 2:30 on Sunday the 6th of March.  

I will value your thoughts on test and tune as they seem to me 
to be a fang fest without course markers, a tyre wall was knocked 
down but nobody did it or nobody told the director, so a good case 
will have to be put up to retain this event. 

Also check supp regs for new start times at our club events, if 
you turn up late you will miss out or have to wait. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please check with Jim Coomb our membership officer as 

membership renewals have changed. 
Bagshot passed a track inspection by CAMS well done to all 

members who put in at the working bees Bruce Keys & Andrew 
Fisher were full of praise for our club. 

All events for the year are progressing well and we will need 
lots of helpers and a couple of chair people for our committees, so if 
you can put up with a few old codgers you are most welcome.  

 
See you all at the club meeting 

Mick Elvey 
President

Weather shelter. 
As you should have read in previous Crossflows, we are still missing a 3X3mtr Blue foldup weather shelter with the Bendigo Car Club 
logo printed on one side, after the Mt Tarrengower Hillclimb. What we ask is that in your travels please keep an eye out for it at events 

you are attending and if you see it please let someone know. 
 

CLUB MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
Any future club membership renewals will only be able to be done at the monthly General Meetings, renewals will no longer be accepted 
at pre-event check-in at BCC events. Membership renewals will only be accepted if a Membership Renewal Form is accompanied by the 
relevant fees, forms will be sent out with the May Crossflow, they will/can be found on the club website and a limited number of forms 
will be at General Meetings. 
Other can be arranged with prior approval of the membership secretary. 
 
The current membership fees for the Bendigo Car Club are as follows: 
 
Full (adult)    $90 
Junior     $40 
Family, one full membership plus $30 for each extra family member. 
 
There is also now the option of direct deposit for payment of membership fees, details of which are on the application/renewal forms. 



 
 

VICROADS CLUB PERMIT SCHEME 
As of the 1 February VicRoads have changed the requirements associated with the Club Permit Scheme, these new requirements can be found on the VicRoads 
website https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/registration/limited-use-permits/club-permit-scheme 
With the VicRoads requirements in mind the BCC committee have reviewed the club’s CPS requirements, below is an overview what is now required, the 
VicRoads requirements will also need to be read in conjunction. 
 

 Full Roadworthy for all new applications. (post 1948) 
 All new applications will need to supply a set of dated photos for future reference to the Club Permit Scheme (CPS) Officer. (See below) 
 All renews for the next 12 months must also supply same photos as above. 
 All Applications and Renewals to be processed at BCC General Meetings or at a Committee Meeting by appointment, owner must bring vehicle to the 

meeting where CPS Officer will review the supplied photos against the CPS vehicle, before signing the renewal. 
 A copy of all permits/photos/etc will be kept in a locked cabinet at the BCC clubrooms, there will be three (3) authorised signatories, who will have 

access to this cabinet. 
 There will no longer be an annual inspection unless the CPS Officer believes the vehicle has been modified beyond the requirements of the CPS scheme 

or the vehicle appears to be in an unacceptable standard of condition for a Club permit. 
 For all New Applicants they must be a member for at least 6 months and attend at least one BCC General Meeting and one BCC event as a competitor or 

official, prior to applying for a Club permit. 
 Permit holders must still attend at least 2 BCC General Meetings and 2 BCC Events during the permit year before the CPS officer will sign off the CPS 

Renewal. 
 

Photo requirements are as follows, all photos to be dated and verified. 
 Front View. 
 Drivers Side, door closed. 
 Rear View. 
 Driving Position, side view with driver’s door open. 
 Engine Bay 
 Where possible, Identifiers such as, Chassis and or Engine No’s. 
 Other photos may be requested by the CPS officer.  

 
 
 
 
 



BCC JUNIORS CARS 
We need somebody to look after the club cars on event days please. Contact Mick Elvey on 0428506492 if you can assist thank you  
At the July BCC General Meeting a motion was passed to restrict the use of the club’s automatic junior cars to the motorkhana part of 
the day. This has been brought about because of the need to preserve these vehicles for young novice juniors in their first few events. 
If a junior wishes to progress from motorkhana to khanacross they are highly encouraged to use a manual, if this is not possible they 
can apply to the director of the day for use of the automatic, this will only be given in special circumstances 

 
 
 
 

Contact List 
The Bendigo Car Club is a multi-disciplined motorsport club that gives its members the opportunity to compete is a wide range of activities. Below is a list 

of members who can be contacted in regard to specific disciplines of motorsport. It is also hoped that each month a list of upcoming events that our members 
are travelling to will be listed so that other members can go along and support their efforts. 

 
Motorkhana    Brian Shanahan 
 
Khanacross/Autocross  Mick Elvey 
 
Rally     Murray Mackenzie 

Tony Moore 
 
Off Road    Craig Button 

Ken Holt 
 
Bitumen Sprints/ Circuit  David Dixon 

Roger Hall 
 
Officiating    Peter Valentine 
 
Vicroads Club Permit Scheme John Orr 
     Craig Button 
     Mick Elvey 
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